City board ready for meeting with school leaders
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One alderman told city leaders it is time to do something about the local school district before
the state takes it over.

Ward 4 Alderman Aubry Brent Jr. said there should be a meeting between the Board of Mayor
and Aldermen and the Yazoo City Municipal School Board.

“This board needs to get involved from where we stand as the city fathers with our school
district,” Brent said. “Is there anything we can do with the problems we are having?” ------- for the
rest of the story see The Yazoo Herald printed edition or subscribe to the Digital Edition.----------




